COVID-19 Update 11.05.2020
Hello everyone,

Today | write with heavy heart because we had another resident pass away. He was a 53-year old man
who resided at ISCI. Recently he was diagnosed with COVID-19 and had several serious underlying
medical conditions. It is difficult to know exactly what role COVID-19 played in his death. In this instance,
we know that the man tested positive for COVID-19 on 10/23 but had been asymptomatic. He was
hospitalized for an underlying medical issue last night and subsequently passed away today. My thoughts
are with his family as they deal with this terrible news.

Other updates always seem insignificant after making a death announcement, so we’ll regroup with a
longer update tomorrow.

Please take care of yourselves and each other.
Bree
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